
FREE SCHOOL SUPPLIES FOR STUDENTS!!! SPONSORED BY
CHATHAM UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 2024

This program is designed to help K-12 students begin school with a chance to be successful by

helping them have the essential school supplies they need at no charge. If you would like help

with your child’s school supplies for next year, please complete this application form and

return it to your child’s school or to CUMC – 104 West Chestnut Street, Chatham, IL 62629 by
June 4th, 2024. You may also call to register your student(s) at 217-483-2132.

▪ We will keep your child’s name confidential, although names are known to the Ball

Chatham School District.

▪ CUMC will send you a letter giving you the time and place where you can pick up

your child’s supplies. You must bring the letter with you to pick up supplies. If you

are not pre-registered, you will not be able to pick up supplies.

▪ We will honor all applications based on contributions received from the public.

▪ We will provide the basic school supplies for the child’s grade.

APPLICATION

Please print legibly and use a separate form for each child. You may use the back of this form to
add other children.

INCOMPLETE OR UNREADABLE APPLICATIONS CANNOT BE PROCESSED.

CHILD’S NAME: __________________________ CHILD’S GENDER: MALE / FEMALE / OTHER
First and Last Name Circle one of the above

ADDRESS:________________________________________________________________

Number, Street, City, Zip Code

GRADE CHILD WILL ENTER IN AUGUST, 2024: K 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12

Circle one of the above

SCHOOL THE CHILD WILL ATTEND IN AUGUST, 2024: ________________________________

PRINTED NAME OF PARENT:

_____________________________________________________________

2 CONTACT PHONE NUMBERS:

____________________________________________________

____________________________________________________

DOES YOUR CHILD NEED A BACKPACK? YES NO

● If you would like to be a sponsor of this event, CUMC will take any monetary donations
- just mail, drop off at your child’s school, or call the church for more information.
Please call the church with any questions. Thanks!


